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       CHRISTMAS 
 30.11.2018 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
With Christmas approaching, it is a busy time in school. Please find below a list of all the activities and events: 
 
Monday 3rd December:  Children may start bringing in Christmas cards, please label with children’s names 

and classes and put into the post boxes. 
Thursday 6th December: Nursery/Reception play to parents at 1.45pm. Entrance by ticket only which can 

be collected from the school office. 
Friday 7th December: Nursery/Reception play to parents at 9.30am. Entrance by ticket only which can 

be collected from the school office. 
Monday 10th December: Deadline for Years 1 – 6 to return their homework learning logs. 
 All donations for Christmas Fayre in please. (except cakes) Non-uniform day to say 

thank you for all the donations! 
Tuesday 11th December: Christmas Dinner for children. 
Wednesday 12th December:  KS1 Reward morning. (You will receive a separate letter if your child is to receive 

this reward) 
Thursday 13th December:  Christmas Fayre from 2.30 – 5.00pm. (Children can come after 3.10pm) 
Friday 14th December:  Christmas jumper day. (£1.00 for charity please) 
 Flu vaccinations for Rec to Year 5. 

Father Christmas visit Nursery – Year 2.  
Year 1 & 2 Pantomime visit pm. (Children can go in their Christmas Jumpers) 
KS2 Reward afternoon. (You will receive a separate letter if your child is to receive 
this reward) 

Tuesday 18th December: Year 3 and 4 performances to parents 9.30am/2.30pm. Entrance by ticket only 
which can be collected from the school office from Monday 3rd December. 

Wednesday 19th December: EYFS/KS1 Christmas parties. (£1 contribution – can you send it in by Friday 14th 
December please, children can come to school in their own clothes) 

 Year 5 Family morning 9.30am. 
Thursday 20th December: KS2 Christmas party. (Children can come to school in their own clothes and bring 

spending money for the tuck shop) 
Friday 21st December:  Term Ends – Own clothes day. (No charge) 
 
School re-opens for children from Monday 7th January 2019. 
 
If you need any further information, do not hesitate to contact school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Horton 
Headteacher



 

 

 


